Lee Lynd came forward and said that he had headed a Tax Equity Committee. He
felt that the Town should expand its flexibility to give tax relief to those in need.

Sandy Stettenheim came forward and asked that in the future, the Town report give
the names of committees and boards and show how they voted.

Rob Taylor wanted to reiterate that the Town’s thanks for the efforts of the various
emergency services in Plainfield — our two Fire Departments and the Cornish
Rescue Squad. He also said that volunteers are needed.

Gordon Gillens moved that the meeting be closed, seconded by Max Jewell.
The meeting adjourned at 1:27 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Ruth Ann Wheeler
Town Clerk

TREASURER’S REPORT

Cash On hand, January 1*, 2006

Cash-checking $37,972

Cash-Investments $1,987,948

Total $2,025,920

Receipts during the fiscal year $2,526,340

Total available $4,552,260

Less selectmen’s orders $2.396,955

Cash On Hand, December 31%, 2006 $2,155,305
Cash-Checking $48,500
Cash-Investments $2,106,805

Respectfully Submitted,
Fred Sweet , Treasurer
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